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Weaver, Deborah

From: Herrera, Tomas
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 11:10 AM
To: Timothy Brandon
Cc: Valentin-Rodriguez, Celimar
Subject: mb microtec USA, Inc. amendment request dated December 18, 2018

Good morning Mr. Brandon, 
 
We received your December 18, 2018, letter requesting an amendment to mb-microtec USA’s registration 
certificate NR-0446-D-103-E.  The amendment is requesting an update to mb-microtec ag’s manufacturing 
location in Switzerland. 
 
Please confirm that none of the commitments previously made by mb-microtec USA have changed. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Tomas Herrera 
SSD Team Leader 
U.S. NRC 
NMSS/MSST/MSLB 
301-415-7138 
 


